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WELCOME! 
 

Welcome to the West Plains High School Zizzer Swim Team! I am looking forward to an 
outstanding year for both boys and girls swimming. You have joined a team that has proven 
success at the highest levels and is destined to have more. Last year, the boys and girls saw a 
historic year at all levels. 
 
So that’s the past. Let’s look to the future! I am excited to continue this success and see what 
each member of the Zizzer Swimming family can and will accomplish this year. With 
commitment and hard work, we will have great success. It is not going to be easy. Those mid-
season blues may hit hard, but we will fight through and rise above the tough times to find 
success at the end of the season. My hope for each of you is that you find your own greatness 
and truly enjoy the sport of swimming. 
 
This website outlines hopefully everything you will need for this season. I have tried to consider 
all aspects of Zizzer Swimming and what each coach, parent, and swimmer needs or wants to 
know. Of course, if there is something missing, let me know, and I will make alterations for 
future years after getting the information out to you for this year. My goal is to be transparent 
about all aspects of Zizzer Swimming. 

 

Let’s have a great season!! 
 

GO ZIZZERS! 


